
Hi Paul 
  
I hope you are well. 
  
I thought you might be interested to know that both L and I have now heard 
back from the Revenue regarding our respective disclosures.  Thankfully, both 
of these disclosures have been accepted without further query:  although we 
had nothing in particular to be worried about, it is very nice to have the slate 
officially wiped clean!   
  
Thanks once again for all your excellent help on these matters  - we shall 
certainly come back to you if we are in need of further tax advice in the future. 
  
Best regards 
  
Mr & Mrs N, West Yorks 
 


